energy

September 15, 2009

Ms. Colleen M. Dale

Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison, Suite 220

Jefferson City, MO 65101

Dear Ms. Dale:

Atmos Energy Corporation herewith submits 8™ Revised Tariff Sheet 44 which
replaces 7" Revised Tariff Sheet 44.

This revision is being made due to an anticipated de minimus Actual Cost Adjustment
balance in the SEMO and NEMO divisions only (see attached schedule) and the
Company’s decision to refund all customers in the Rich/Hill Hume area in order to zero
out the ACA balance in that area. As a result of this filing a typical residential
customer in SEMO will experience a 29% increase in the overall rate; in NEMO a 20%
increase; and in Rich Hill/Hume a 112%. The rates in these areas will remain at a
reasonable level compared to market.

Your review and approval of this revised tariff sheet to become effective October 1,
2009 is respectfully requested.

Sincerely,
Liza Philip
Rate Analyst
972-855-3764
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